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On April 7, 2022, the Division of TennCare submitted an Annual Monitoring Report to the 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS).  The purpose of the report is to summarize 
important achievements and developments in the operation of the TennCare program for the 
preceding Demonstration Year (which coincides with the calendar year).  The report is required 
both by federal regulation (42 C.F.R. § 431.428) and by the terms of TennCare’s Demonstration 
agreement with CMS.  CMS has the authority to request changes in the Annual Monitoring 
Report.  In the event that CMS makes such a request, TennCare will prepare a Final Annual 
Report and post it here within 30 days of its approval. 
 
The Annual Monitoring Report is being published on the TennCare website on April 19, 2022, at 
the following address: 
 
https://www.tn.gov/content/dam/tn/tenncare/documents2/CMSAR040722.pdf  
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